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The first big project awarded to our newly 

contracted architectural firm, BCA         

Architects, is well underway  with our   

Portable Relocation and Renovation    

Project.  Alyce Norman previously 

housed 6 portable classrooms that could 

have been serving the students’ and    

District’s needs at a better capacity.  

Therefore, these portables are getting a fresh makeover with ADA upgrades and updated           

technology to be used at Elkhorn, Yolo, Westfield, and Maintenance, Operations and Transportation 

(MOT). 

We look forward to completing this project by August 1, 2016.  When completed, the portables will 

be available for MOT to install brand new HVAC units.  The project will be completed for the new 

school year, ready for students to learn in modern, comfortable and cool classrooms. 

Portable relocation and          

renovation project 

July 2016        

Bridgeway Island Marquee Facilities was excited to have Ellis and Ellis Sign 

Systems start preparations for the electronic 

marquee that will begin construction this month 

at Bridgeway Island!  Heavy machinery began 

by demolishing  the preexisting manual marquee 

that once stood on the site. 

The electronic marquee will help keep parents 

and the surrounding community 

more informed by the beginning 

of the upcoming school year.  Go 

Bees! 



Bryte Career and College 

Training Campus is the 

next in a series of        

electronic marquees that 

will be installed District 

wide.  Bryte will also      

receive their electronic 

marquee this summer.  

The Bryte marquee is in              

manufacturing and will 

begin construction the 

first week in August.  

Facilities will be sure to 

give an update when these marquees are complete.  WUSD is thrilled to be able to keep our       

students and families up to date using these modern marquees.  Although Bridgeway Island and 

Bryte are only the fourth to obtain electronic marquees (in addition to Riverbank and River City),          

Facilities’ goal is to assist in bringing the District 2 marquees per year until each campus has one 

displayed on their grounds.  You may see one pop up in your neighborhood! 

 

 

District Office staff is eager to put their new    

parking lot to use.  With the striping and basket-

ball court (for Cesar Chavez student use) painted 

this week, employees can tell that the day is ap-

proaching soon! 

In order to preserve the integrity of the new      

asphalt, a new trash enclosure 

has also been completed.  The 

only remaining factor is that of 

fencing to protect the adjacent 

solar arrays and to secure the 

grounds of the District Office. 

This new parking lot has under-

gone a thorough soil treatment 

and series of compaction tests to 

assure that this new parking lot 

will stand the test of time. 

 

 

 

 

This upgraded parking lot will serve for District 

Office employee parking.  The front parking lot 

will be reserved for guests and visitors to the   

District Office.  District Office employees can    

anticipate parking on their new smooth parking 

lot by the end of this month! 

 

District office parking lot 



Other Summer Facilities Projects Include: 

Wusd  Facilities,                     

construction and planning  

Alyce Norman        

Cafeteria Roofing   

Project 

 

Riverbank Portables 

Roofing Project 

 

Westfield Additional 

Administration Door 

 

District Wide Solar 

Project Close Out 

 

River City HVAC Unit 

installed in the IDF 

Initial Planning of     

Bridgeway Island Shade 

Structure 

 

Bryte Greenhouse      

Preparation 

 

Collaborative Projects 

with Yolo County Office 

Of Education Involving    

Fencing                      

Reconfigurations,    

Classroom Relocations, 

and Play Structure       

Installation 


